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Fluor Hanford, a Fluor Global Services

company, oversees cleanup and economic

transition of the 560- square-mile

Hanford site located in southeast

Washington State under contract to the

U.S. Department of Energy (DOE).

Formerly known as the Project Hanford

Management Contract (PHMC), the team

led by Fluor Hanford was comprised of

DynCorp Tri-Cities Services, Inc.,

Protection Technology Hanford and five

major subcontractors, each with 

expertise in dealing with different

aspects of the cleanup. 

Subcontractors included:

• B&W Hanford Company

• DE&S Hanford, Inc.

• Lockheed Martin Hanford Corporation

• Numatec Hanford Corporation

• Waste Management Federal Services of

Hanford, Inc.

On October 1, 1999, Lockheed Martin

Hanford Corporation (LHMC), who 

managed cleanup of the Tank Farms as a

subcontractor to Fluor Hanford, became

the subcontractor to DOE’s newly-created

Office of River Protection. Under Fluor

Hanford’s new business model, the PHMC

subcontractors have now been integrated

as the Fluor Hanford team. The new

approach joins together employees of 

the subcontractor team to capitalize on

each individual’s skill – regardless of 

contractor affiliation.


